Michael Gagan, Chair William Talcott, Vice-Chair Robert S. Largess, Jr. Scott Paul Walter A. Baker

Jennifer S. Hager, Planning & Economic Development Director



Sutton Town Hall 4 Uxbridge Road Sutton, Massachusetts 01590 Telephone: (508) 865-8729

Fax: (508) 865-8721

TOWN OF SUTTON PLANNING BOARD & DEPARTMENT

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE SUTTON PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 41, § 81T, the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the application of Flynn Group Consulting, Framingham, MA for a definitive subdivision plan on land owned by Sutton Douglas Development, LLC, Hopkinton, MA. The application proposes to construct a 31-lot single family residential development to be located at 61 Duval Road in Sutton and Mumford Road (4.68 +/- acres) and 5 Forest Street in Douglas (126 +/1 acres).

The hearing will be held on March 14, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. This meeting will be held in person at Town Hall. Persons may also attend and participate virtually in the hearing by using the online Zoom application at: https://zoom.us/join or via phone at 1-929-205-6099 US (New York) Meeting ID: 836 5374 1788 Password: 078157

A copy of the plan and application can be inspected in the Office of the Town Clerk during normal office hours.

Any person interested, or wishing to be heard on the proposed plan, should appear at the time and place designated.

Michael Gagan, Chair

Published in the Worcester Telegram – 2/25/2022 Millbury/Sutton Chronicle - 3/3/22

TOWN OF SUTTON 22 FEB 22 PM1:13